
 

TELUS PureFibre
TM 

is coming. 
Your building has been chosen by TELUS to be upgraded 

to the new PureFibre network as part of their $1 billion 

investment in the Vancouver area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The next step is to bring a dedicated fibre connection to each individual 

unit, this will allow the fibre services to be used at a later date.  TELUS 

technicians will be in your building on the below dates to complete this 

project. The in-suite wiring portion will take place on July 31st- Aug 7 

excluding Aug 6th.  Technicians will only need access to garage. If 

you will not be available on the days of in-suite wiring please contact 

your dedicated technician.  

Monday July 31st – Monday Aug 14th  

10:00 am - 6:00 pm 

Dedicated Technician: 
Daniel Samuels  
dsamuels@tcscontractingservices.ca 
604-809-9065 
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